
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Following my communication on Friday, it is clear that the forecast extreme weather conditions are set to impact 

upon our local area and, in line with other local secondary schools, to best support the safety of students and 

staff we have taken the decision to revert to remote learning for Monday 18 & Monday 19 July 2022. 

On both Monday and Tuesday lessons will be delivered remotely via Teams following the normal timetable.  

Online morning registration will take place with Tutors at 8.35am.  

Students will be required to log in to satchel for lesson details and Teams links and lessons will be made up of live 

teaching and independent learning, which students will be required to complete. Work will be set on Satchel and 

students should access this through their usual log in. 

As the weather forecast predicts that temperatures will drop significantly on Wednesday 20th July, all students 

should return to the school as normal at registration time.   

For students who are unable to access remote learning from home, please use the link below to register for onsite 

provision.  Please note that places are limited.   

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=B8AwOD58skqJqlhUuk3pN_KMSTveG0RLvh4v0EOdq9ZU

NThENjZNOU1QVDYxRDE2NUFPVFVPRlYzQS4u 

We hope that you will understand that changes to our normal school arrangements have been made with the 

best interests of the safety and wellbeing of our school community. 

Kind Regards 

Mr P Foster 

Headteacher 
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